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Body Mind Spirit is now offering Semi-Permanent Makeup which 
includes Microbladed Brows, Powder Brow, a hybrid of 
Microbladed/ Powder Brow, or Lipstick and Eyeliner 
Enhancements. The difference between Microblading and Powder 
Brow is based on the application technique.  Microblading uses a 
hand tool to apply the pigment in small slash-like motions that 
mimic brow hair.  To get a Powder Brow result, a machine with a 
needle is used to give a soft pixelated look. All treatments are 
semi-permanent unlike traditional tattoos because the needle only 
affects the top layer of the skin. The longevity of cosmetic tattoos 
varies by person. (People who tend to have drier skin have longer 
lasting results as compared to a person who has an oilier skin 
type).
 
Meghan Cotton, our licensed Artist and Esthetician will draw, 
measure and map out your brows so you can feel confident with 
the shape before the pigment is applied.  A topical anesthetic 
cream is used for your comfort. There is minimal downtime, but 
this procedure does require aftercare for 7-10 days.  A take home 
kit that is all-natural and cruelty-free is provided to ensure you will 
have the appropriate products during your healing process. The 
pigments used are all vegan and cruelty free. 
 
So why might you consider Semi-Permanent Makeup? If you 
have thin, light, “barely there” brows or just want to reshape the 
brows you have, these services are the solution. These offerings 



are not only Beauty Enhancements but will also give you the 
confidence you deserve. No more wearing makeup to the gym or 
to the beach! No more stressing out that your makeup will be 
smudged or sweat off! You can wake up feeling beautiful and 
confident! Consider these services if you want to save time on 
daily makeup applications. Meghan will be happy to answer any 
questions and/or concerns you may have! Give us a call today at 
978-449-0200 or book with Meghan at spagroton.com.


